                             Letters To Homefront Magazine

           A Love Story Between a Community and Its WWII Soldiers

The project to publish a book about Homefront Magazine began in October 2015.  The co-authors, Marc Blau, Karen Brewer, Chip Turtzo, and Deanna Ruzanski assembled volunteers to read and summarize the 4000+ letters that WWII soldiers sent home to their beloved Homefront Magazine.  The letters were then categorized by topic and placed into appropriate chapters.  Some of the chapters are The Fairest of the Month, Battlefield Stories, Soldier’s Artwork, Poems & Prayers, Heroes and many more.  The book highlights the letters and uses the hand-written words of our slate belt fighting men and women to tell the story.  Many of your fathers and grandfathers are mentioned in the book and we are sure that your family will pre-order a copy.  The co-authors and volunteers have put their heart and soul into this book and will hold a book signing at the Center’s Grand Re-opening on April 23, 2017.  Your pre-ordered copy will be waiting for you.  If you need the book mailed to you please add $10 for shipping costs.  Please complete the form below and return it to the address listed along with your check.  All pre-orders must be received by March 1, 2017.

                                                   Detach here

NAME: 
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EMAIL:

NUMBER OF BOOKS:

Make checks payable to “Slate Belt Heritage Center” in the amount of $35 per copy (please add $10 if shipping is needed) and send to:

Slate Belt Heritage Center

Marc Blau/Homefornt

30 N. First St.

Bangor, Pa. 18013

